
Alfred Roger Loeb

Died: December 6, 1975

Al died in New York’s Memorial Hospital (Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center)
after a long battle with cancer on Saturday, December 6, 1975. He was 36
years old.

Al graduated from the Bronx High School of Science in New York, where he
was a member of the National Honor Society, on the student council,
newspaper, and yearbook. In athletics, he was on the tennis and track teams,
running cross-country on the latter.

He majored in history at Dartmouth and was Vice-President and Rushing
Chairman of Pi Lambda Phi. He served on the undergraduate council, was on
crew for one year, and on the staff of The Dartmouth all four years. He was
also a member of the pre-law club for four years.

His obituary in the Alumni Magazine records that Al went to Yale Law
School, and then practiced with the New York law firm then known as
Strook & Strook for three years. He left to work for Goldman Sachs, where
he was an associate at the time of his death.

Vic Rich, a close friend and fraternity brother, is quoted in the Alumni
Magazine obituary as commenting, “Al will always be remembered by his
fraternity brothers at Pi Lamda Phi and his classmates as an individual who
stated his mind openly and did what he thought should be done — always a
leader, never a follower.”

Al had two children, Jeremy and Jordan.


